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To: SCI Executive Committee AGENDA ITEM #10 

 

From: SEFRP Staff 

 

Date: July 27
th

, 2012 Meeting 

 

Subject: Second Summit Location- Discussion 

 

 

Introduction 

 

As a final, closing statement of the Opening Summit, staff announced January 2013 as the 

general timeframe for the second Seven50 Summit. Staff believed it was important to announce 

this tentative date to keep Summit Delegates engaged and looking forward to the next Seven50 

event. This date will also ensure appropriate compliance with the Work Plan and Timeline 

requirements. 

 

A firm date and location have not been announced. Staff will broadcast this after location, venue 

and date alternatives are discussed with and approved by the Executive Committee. 

 

Action 

 

Staff is seeking input and approval from the Executive Committee regarding location, venues 

and dates for the Second Summit. Different options researched will be discussed at the Executive 

Committee meeting. 

 

 


